Trustee – MySight York

[bookmark: _GoBack]MySight York is a thriving, independent, local charity working to help people with sight loss to remain independent. Our aim is to support people in York to live well with sight loss. 
Do you like the idea of overseeing the strategic direction of a thriving and independent charity in York?

How about upholding the values and purpose of an organisation which supports local people to live well with sight loss?

Then read on – we’ve got just the opportunity for you!

MySight York is on the hunt for Trustees – amazing people who want to really make a difference to those living with sight loss in and around York.

So what does a Trustee do we hear you ask! Attending Trustee meetings once every two months, our Trustees ensure MySight York is carrying out its purpose – to support local people to live well with sight loss.

That means…

· Ensuring the charity complies with relevant legislation, its own governance, and statutory reporting requirements.

· Acting in the charity’s best interest to oversee resource and risk management.

· Contributing ideas on raising funds, generating income and managing cost.

Being a Trustee is a hugely important role, and thus there are a few things on our wish list… 

· You’ll be a strong relationship builder, able to work effectively as a part of amazing team of fellow Trustees from all different backgrounds

· You’ll be a collaborative decision maker, a confident influencer, and an excellent listener.

· You’ll have loads of personal integrity, always acting in MySight York’s best interest

If all this sounds interesting, we’d love to hear from you. Please get in touch with our Chief Executive, Scott Jobson, at scott.jobson@mysightyork.org – Scott will be happy to send you some more information and answer any questions you may have.

Our Trustee Board is made up of both visually and non-visually impaired Trustees. We welcome interest and applications from all – irrespective of background, gender, ethnicity, race, religion, beliefs, disability, neurodiversity, sexual orientation or age, and we are particularly keen to hear from individuals with lived experience of sight loss or visual impairment. 
